
St. Genevieve’s LAST food drive for the school year!

Please help in making this last FOOD DRIVE a success!

HELP IS NEEDED!

Please send in food items on FRIDAY 5/31!

Items in need as well as food are diapers, cereal and baby 

wipes.

Thank you for your continued effort in helping others!

       

Thank you for any help you can provide!!


